HB 1794 —-- LIQUOR LICENSES
SPONSOR: Dunn

Currently, certain home rule cities require the written consent of
a majority of property owners within a specified radius from a
liquor license applicant's proposed premises before a city liquor
license will be issued. This bill increases the required number of
written consent forms from a simple majority to a two-thirds
majority of eligible consenters.



